
May 18, 2023

Special Called Group Conscience Meeting

Bahiyyah called the meeting @ 7:12 p.m. Before the meeting Bahiyyah
apologize for using the “emergency”. It seemed to cause some confusion
among some of the members.

● Main focus of the meeting was to discuss upcoming elections in June.
● Decided for the upcoming June elections will continue to follow the

guidelines that can be found in Policies and Procedure Manual.
● During the upcoming group conscience meetings will plan for Dec.

elections using the ballot box.
● Open positions: Grapevine, PI/CPC , Alt. Intergroup, CFC, 2 one year

steering committee positions
● Will check with Nicole L. wants to continue serving on the Steering

Committee.
Katheryn made a motion to close the meeting at 7:35 p.m. Susan
seconded.


